EDN-HE (21) F (13) 03/2023-MISC
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh _

Telephone N0.0177-2653120, Extension: 234 Fax: 0177-2812882
E-mail: dhe-sml-hp@gov.in E-mail:genbr@re iffmai
%ﬂ_ PR Rt ; »
Dated: Shimla-171001  the September, 2023 1

1-2-SEP 2023

To ' '
All the Deputy Director of Higher Education, =
, Himachal Pradesh e -1 J

Rcsororror e mnn——"

Subject:- Request for support to rollout PMGDisha programme in Himachal
Pradesh. '

Memo,
Please find enclosed herewith a copy of letter Number SITE —FO05
(19)/5/2017-IT SECTION (E-1932) -161. dated 16"August, 2023 received from the Director,
Department of Information Technology. Himachal Pradesh,.Shimla—Ol, on the subject cited above.
In this connection. you are directed to circulate the same amongst all the
Heads of Educational Institutions under your jurisdiction with the direction that the School
Principals/Headmasters shall assist the VLEs in bringing Aawareness.of this program among the

. masses and allow them to setup Camps in Schools/ Institutions.

Endst. No. Even dated Shimla-171001 the September, 2023
Copy for information and necessary action to:-

1. The Director, Department of Information Technology, Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-01
w.r.t. his /her letter referred to above.

 The Technical Officer (Computer/IT Cell), Directorate of Higher Education, Himachal
Pradesh with the request to upload the same on Departmental web site.

3. Guard file.
Addl. Dira;?%f/Higher Education

_ Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1




SITE-F05(19)/5/2017-1T SECTION

Digital India

Power To Empower

Shri Mukesh Repswal
Director Department of Information Technology
Government of Himachal Pr adesh

Subject: - Request for Support to rollout PMGDisha programme in Himachal
Respected Sir,

Lam writing to bring to your kind attention a matter of great importance that requires the
support and cooperation of the IT Department for the successful rollout of Pradhan
Mantri Gramin Digital Saksharta Abhiyan (PMGDisha).
As you may be aware, the Digital Education of village and old people is a pioneering
initiative by the Héhourable Chief Minister of Himachal Pradesh.
The district administration has taken significant strides in implementing the PMGDisha
program. However, to ensure its success and maximize its impact, we believe the IT
department's support is crucial,
Sir, we require support from Gram Panchyats, ITIs, Polytechnic Colleges, Schools, etc for
bringing awareness of this program among the masses
Therefore, we respectfully request you to ask Panchayat Pradhan, Panchayat Secretary,
School Principals/ Headmasters to assist our VLEs and setup Camps in Gram Panchayats/
Schools/ Institutions.

‘ Thankyou for your attention to this matter, and we look f forward to your positive response
and support. I‘ogether we can make a meaningful difference in the lives of the residents

/ in our district ihrougn the PMGDisha program.
(%

Thanking you,

Yours Sincerely,

Q Agfiok Chauhan [State Head
\ CSCe-Governance Services India Ltd.
Email- ashok chauhan@csc.gov.in
MOblIc No- ‘J4183Z7780
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